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Our Lady of Mount Carmel Parish (412) 367-9001 



T  S  
We are blessed to now have two seminarians associated with our 

parish, one who is a parish member and one who has been assigned to us by Bishop Zubik. 

Matt Selzer has become a familiar face here in the past couple of years as he has assisted with 
various Masses and services during his pre-theology courses.  Matt and his family are longtime 
members of the former Saint Teresa Parish and now Our Lady of Mount Carmel Parish. 

Matt has been assigned to theological studies at Saint Maryôs Seminary in Baltimore 
beginning August 2021.  We wish him the very best and look forward to seeing him on the 
occasions he is able to escape from his studies. 

Daniel Kushner has completed his first two years of theological studies at Theological College 
in Washington, DC and has been assigned to Our Lady of Mount Carmel Parish for his Pastoral 
Year beginning June 14, 2021 and ending on June 26 of 2022.  He will live in one of our 
rectories and follow our parish calendar.  In the past, seminarians were given a ñsummer 
assignmentò but this did not provide them with a realistic experience of what a parish is like 
throughout the course of an entire liturgical year.  So now the seminarians are assigned to a 
parish after their second year of theological studies before they proceed to their third and fourth 
years. 

We know everyone will give both Matt and Dan lots of prayers, support, and encouragement. 

And while we are mentioning religious vocations, we extend our congratulations to three of our 
deacons who are celebrating the ten year anniversary of their ordination: Deacon Gary 
Comer, Deacon Bob Koslosky, and Deacon Bill Palamara.  We thank them for their dedicated 
ministry to our parish and pray for Godôs continued blessings on them. 

I  O  N : In addition to the above religious vocations, we need to recognize that 

there are a vast number of people who serve the Church in many lay ecclesial ministries.  For 
example, our Director of Worship, Ted Rybka, recently marked his 30th anniversary of ser-
vice to the Church.  Ted has been blessed with a great deal of musical ability, as well as admin-
istrative and organization skills, and has shared them with various parishes since his early teen 
years.  We are so fortunate to have him here with usé.Stay tuned for more newsé. 

S   T  A :  
ñThe true meaning of life is to plant trees, under whose shade you do not expect to sit.ò 
  -  Nelson Henderson 
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